
PLEASANT HILL WOLVES WEEKLY UPDATE 
WEEK OF DECEMBER 9 - DECEMBER  13

 

Dear Families,  
 

The Elementary Christmas Concert is a time for the school 

and the community to come together to celebrate the 

season with music. This past Thursday’s concert was a joy 

to watch, but the continuous interruptions by audience 

members talking, walking around, and leaving were a 

distraction to all who wished to watch the entire concert.  
 

Our Junior High and High School Chorus and Band Concert 

is coming up on December 17th, and in an attempt to help 

family and friends enjoy the concert, as well as making it 

easier for students to do their best on stage, we ask the 

following of our families who will attend the upcoming 

concert: 

• PLEASE find a seat before the concert begins. In the 

event there are no seats available, find a place to 

stand along the wall. 

• Silence all cell phones, watches, and any other 

electronic devices. 

• Remain quiet and seated during the performance. 

Talking and/or excessive movement during the performance is disrespectful to the 

performers as well as distracting to others in the audience.   

• Enthusiastic applause at the end of a complete musical selection is encouraged and 

appreciated; whistling and shouting are not.   

• Please do not clap along with the music unless invited to do so by the conductor. 

• It is expected that performers and audience members will remain until the end of the 

performance.  If you must leave, please do so only at the end of a musical selection. 

Sincerely,  
 

Kylee Orr 
 

Menu for this Week: 

 

Wed., Dec. 12th – Family Night 
at Elementary, 5-7 PM 
 

Tues., Dec. 17th – Jr. High & HS 
Band & Chorus Concert, 7 PM, 
Small Gym Stage 
 

Dismissal, School 

 

Fri., Dec. 20th – Regular 2:45 
Dismissal 
 

Mon., Dec. 23rd – Mon., Jan. 6th 
– No School, Christmas Break 
 

Tues., Jan. 7th – School Resumes 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
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